
The Friends of the Willis Museum 

 

A Policeman’s Lot can be quite an interesting one 
 

A talk on Zoom by Neil Sadler 
18th March 2021 at 7.30pm sharp 

 

 

 
Neil spent 30 years as a police officer. Starting “on the beat” in the 
exotic holiday resort of Bognor Regis in the 1970s, he retired from 
a post in national and international police training. You may be 
amazed to hear who he met on his first solo night shift at 3am. 
Changes in police uniform and equipment and why not to be 
squirted with pepper spray.  

Members of the Friends will receive an email invitation with 
details of how to join the meeting on Zoom 


